
REPORT TO THE STANDING COMMITTEE ON 
COMMUNICATION AND CULTURE

Wednesday, April 4, 1984

The Sub-Committee on the Taxation of Visual and Performing Artists and Writers has 
the honour to present its

FIRST REPORT
In accordance with the Order of Reference of Tuesday, February 14, 1984, your Sub- 

Committee has commenced consideration of the said Order of Reference relating to the Tax­
ation of Visual and Performing Artists and Writers and requests leave to resume consider­
ation of its Order of Reference after the end of March 1984.

Respectfully submitted,

DOUGLAS FISHER 

Chairman
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